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Monday, December 17th
6th Grade LEAPS members, please remember to meet in Mr. Brock's room, 11, after school today (Monday).
The opera is coming to town!! We are going to see A Midsummer's Night Dream at the Academy of Music. Not sure if you like Opera? Here is a free chance to find out. If you missed the meeting last week, come to the meeting today (Monday) to find out about this exciting adventure. See Mrs. Cox in room 142. The meeting lasts from 2:45 -3:30. Pick up a permission slip in the main office.
Don't forget to come to Build Up Club today (Monday). New members are always welcome. See Mrs. Salgueiro in Room 277.
Come to the first meeting of Dance Club on Wednesday, December 19th at 2:50 PM in the connecting corridor. No experience is needed - and everyone is welcome! Bring a friend! This is a no judgment zone!! Always dance like no one’s watching!!!
Get out your needle and thread and start creating your ugly sweater! Friday is final Friday, and the ugliest sweater wins the day!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a soft pretzel from the Philly Pretzel Factory. In order to receive this incentive, turn your H-PRIDE card into Mrs. Makatche during your lunch period on Friday. The pretzels will only be, available on Friday December 21st.
Lose jewelry or valuable items? Go to the nurse to find glasses or for books, clothing lunch bags and more try the lost and found closet in the basement during 3rd or 6th period. Electronics, locks and jewelry can be picked up in the tech office!
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

